
INCOMING EMAIL 

From: kate barella 
To: CustomerFirst 
CC: Amanda 2b 
Date: 29108/2017 12:07:29 
Subject: Extended license application - Pizza take away 2 Susans Rd 
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Dear sirs, 

I am writing to object strongly to the extended late license application for 
Pizza Hot 4 U 
2 Susans Rd 
Eastbourne 
BN213HA 

I live at 

 

I own and rent out 

 

I object to this application for a number of reasons. 
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We have major problems with overflowing rubbish in the streets already. We have had bins sitting 
outside on the street with rubbish everywhere for over a week. This is another separate complaint 
which I will be escalating is nothing is done. This problem has been going on for years and we have 
been ignored. The seagulls rip open black bags on the street because the bins are full so people 
now just throw their rubbish into the street. We already have a major problem with cockroaches 
and rats due to the large amount of fast food establishments - too many! This is also a residential 
street. 

The noise would also be a problem. Already it is an extremely noisy street and building. The noise 
insulation within the building is non existent and my bedroom window is right next to the 
commercial property's extraction fan so this is already too much noise up until midnight. Giving out 
licenses without thought or care for residents - which seems to be the way of Eastbourne Council -
is bad planning and encouraging an escalation in noise, fights, drunks and right across from my flat 

is a well known drug pushing corner. The police drive past most nights and these local dealers are 
ignored. We should not have to live like this. 
We also need to stop the dug problem. 

aboutblank 04/09/2017 
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There are too many commercial take out properties in that area and along Seaside road. This 
brings the unsocial and disruptive element to the area. 

When will the council sit up and listen and make a change about the antisocial aspect ofthe area 
rather than encourage the bad behaviour, noise, drugs and rubbish? Enough is enough. 

I strongly object to this application and will fight it all the way. These 'take out' owners have no 
right to encourage anti social behaviour and to impinge seriously upon lives ofthe residents. 

If this license goes ahead I will escalate the complaint through social media and the press. I 
complained about this a couple of years ago and was ignored again by the council. I was told that 
Eastbourne will not give out too many licenses in one area. This has happened in Susans Rd and 
Seaside road. There is also an issue of being to walk on the pavement without obstructions. Every 
commercial property has now a free standing sign outside, on the pavement, which is dangerous 
and will not be long before there is an accident. Also the properties have put out tables and 
chairs in the street as if we're in the Mediterranean! Again, this creates more noise and antisocial 
behaviour along with adding more obstructions on the small pavements. This should not be 
permitted. 

I look forward to your response. 

Kind Regards 
Kate Barella 

about: blank 04/09/2017 







INCOMING EMAIL 

From: Amanda 
To: CustomerFirst 
Date: 01109/2017 17:52:01 
Subject: FW: Extended license application - Pizza take away 2 Susans Rd 

Dear sirs, 

I am writing to object strongly to the extended late license application for 

Pizza Hot 4 U 

2 Susans Rd 

Eastbourne 

BN213HA 

I live at 

I own and rent out 

 

 

 

I object to this application for a number of reasons. 
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We have major problems with overflowing rubbish in the streets already. We have had bins sitting 
outside on the street with rubbish everywhere for over a week. This problem has been going on for 
years and we have been ignored. The seagulls rip open black bags on the street because the bins are 
full so people now just throw their rubbish into the street. We already have a major problem with 
cockroaches and rats due to the large amount of fast food establishments - too many! This is also a 
residential street. 

The noise would also be a problem. Already it is an extremely noisy street and building. The noise 
insulation within the building is non existent. There are too many commercial take out properties in 
that area and along Seaside road. This brings the unsocial and disruptive element to the area, 
encouraging an escalation in noise, fights, drunken behaviour, etc .. 

about:blank 11109/2017 



I look forward to your response. 

Kind Regards 

Amanda Dalessi 

about:blank 
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11/09/2017 




